
 

 
  BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

  Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Bonneville Primary School        Tel: 02086731183                              Executive Headteacher 

Bonneville Gardens            Email: admin@bonneville-pri.lambeth.sch.uk              Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

          London SW4 9LB            Web: www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk                       

                

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Tuesday 4th July 2023 

Year 4 Trip 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our RE unit, learning about Buddhism, we are pleased to inform you that 

we have organised for Year 4 to visit to Battersea Park to visit The London Peace 

Pagoda. The children will be doing some sketching of this, and will then be followed 

by a picnic in the park and some time to play! 

 

The trip will be on Tuesday 18th July 2023. 

 

We will leave school at around 9.30am and will return to school at around 2:30pm 

ready for collection at the normal time of 3.15pm. We will travel to and from Battersea 

Park by bus. The children all have zip cards which they will use on the day. If for some 

reason you have it at home, please bring it in to school.  

 

Please identify on Scopay if you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for 

your child. Please be aware that all children will need to carry their packed lunch and 

a drink and so please send your child to school with a small backpack. Your child will 

be responsible for carrying their belongings throughout the day and so please make 

sure it is not too big or heavy. 

 

We will need parent support on the trip! With this trip, we welcome everyone! 

Although, we do need at least 4 parent/carer helpers, so please fill in the form on 

Scopay if you are able to join us.  

 

If you have any questions, then please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Walker and Miss Neate  

Year 4 Class Teachers 
 

 

 


